HOPI TRIBAL HOUSING AUTHORITY

PUBLIC NOTICE

In support of Executive Order #01-2020 Tribal Emergency Declaration for
COVID-19 Virus a pandemic posing a public health emergency across the
Hopi Reservation issued Hopi Tribal Chairman, Tim Nuvangyaoma and Vice
Chairman, Clark Tenakhongva.

The Hopi Tribal Housing Authority will be closed starting today,
March 19, 2020 at 12:00 p.m. — April 7, 2020.

Staff will be working from home and will be available to answer calls during
time of closure, we will return to work on April 8, 2020 at 8:00 a.m.

If you have any questions please contact the HTHA at 928-737-2800.
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